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To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to express my views on the redistribution of the NSW Federal boundaries. I 
believe it is irresponsible to the people of regional and rural NSW for their boundaries to be 
changed - the seats as they stand are already too big and the issues and from,one region to 
another vary greatly, not to mention the vast distances across the electorates. 
There is very little support for regional NSW as it stands - Western NSW recently lost its air 
service - this is just one example of why it would be almost impossible for one member to 
represent an even larger area, physically getting to places would be a constant battle. 
With our services going backwards regional NSW needs greater representation, not less, and 
I believe it makes far more sense to redistribute in the city rather than the country. 
I am a young professional who has moved from the city to the country for the lifestyle and I 
can tell you it is wonderful to live in regional NSW - unfortunately the government continues 
to test us by withdrawing services and I urge you to leave regional electorates such as Parkes 
alone. 

Kind Regards 

Tim and Georgina Poole 
9 Gwydir Street 
Moree NSW 2400 


